
CITY OF MARATHON, FLORIDA 
RESOLUTION 2008-19 

Sponsored by: Puto 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 
MARATHON, FLORIDA, AUTHORIZING INCREASE OF AWARD OF 
CONTRACT TO AIRV AC INC. FOR PURCHASE OF VACUUM STATION 
EQUIPMENT FOR SERVICE AREAS 4 WASTEWATER TREATMENT 
PLANT IN AN AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED $5,374. 

WHEREAS, on November 27, 2007, City Council awarded by Resolution 2007-175 the 
direct purchase of the Airvac treatment plant equipment for Service Area 4 in an amount not to 
exceed $419,000; and 

WHEREAS, Airvac recommends an upgrade to the control system which will allow more 
efficient operations of the vacuum equipment and reduce the time it takes to recover from a complete 
loss of vacuum in the system, i.e. post hurricane recovery; and 

WHEREAS, the City's engineering firm and staff also recommend this upgrade. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY 
OF MARATHON, FLORIDA, that: 

Section 1. The above recitals are true and correct and incorporated herein. 

Section 2. Council authorizes an increase of the award of contract to Airvac Inc. for the 
purchase of vacuum station equipment for the Service Area 4 wastewater treatment plant in an 
amount not to exceed $5,374, as detailed in Attachment A. 

Section 3. This resolution shall take effect immediately upon its adoption. 

PASSED AND APPROVED by the City Council of the City of Marathon, Florida, this 22nd 
day of January, 2008. 

THE CITY OF MARA THON, FLORIDA 



AYES: 
NOES: 
ABSENT: 
ABSTAIN: 

ATTEST: 

Cinque, Tempest, Vasil, Worthington 
None 
Bull 
None 

dJiwv clcuiuc 
Diane Clavier, City Clerk 

(City Seal) 

APPROVED AS TO FORM AND LEGALITY FOR THE USE AND RELIANCE OF THE 
CITY OF MARATHON, FLORIDA ONLY: 



__.AT~ 
MEMORANDUM 

To: Susie Thomas 

From: Daniel Saus 

Date: January 18, 2008 

Re: Service Area 4 WWTP Airvac Equipment 

"Excellence in Engineering" 

5800 Overseas Highway, Suite 36 
Marathon, Florida 33050 

(305) 289-4161 ph 
(305) 289-4162 fax 

Weiler Engineering has been in contact with Airvac regarding the Service Area 4 vacuum 
equipment. Airvac recommends an upgrade to the control system which will allow more 
efficient operations of the vacuum equipment and reduce the time it takes to recover from 
a complete loss of vacuum in the system, i.e. post hurricane recovery. Weiler believes 
this is a good idea for a small additional cost. In order to process this change Airvac 
needs a change order in the amount of $5,374.00. The Airvac quotation for these changes 
is attached. Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. 


